From: Cedar Crest Lodge and Cabin

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Permit #5264-W
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 1:58:50 PM

I am a business owner in Ponca, AR that depends on the health of the Buffalo River.
I provide lodging and customer service to visitors to our area,mainly out of state
folks which means dollars for Arkansas.

I think the original permit issued by ADEQ was short sighted and a mistake that
needs to be corrected. | am in favor of farmers but not factories especially now that
a Brazilian company is the only client of the CAFO and the pork is all exported to
China.

Arkansas is taking on 100% of the risk of contamination, pollution and permanent
damage to the Buffalo River, caves, endangered species while 100% of the profits
do not remain in our state.

I IMPLORE YOU TO MAKE THE RIGHT DECISION FOR ARKANSAS.

Sheilah Roenfeldt

Cedar Crest Lodge & Cabin
479-236-5022
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